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5th July 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Weekly Newsletter 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 28th June 2019 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Year 2 97.6% 25 

Second Year 3 96.5% 0 

Third Year 6 95.8% 112 

Fourth Year 5 93.5% 180 

Fifth Year 4 95.2% 55 

Sixth Year 1 94.3% 20 

Seventh Reception 90.9% 50 

 
Celebration Assembly 

Today was the last Celebration Assembly of the year.  Thank you to all the parents who have 
come each week to celebrate our lovely children’s achievements.  It is the highlight of the 
week for the children and they really enjoy sharing their awards and achievements with 
everyone.  We will notify you in September the date of our first Celebration Assembly. 
 

Mrs Liz Drinkwater 
Mrs Drinkwater has taken the very difficult decision to consider retirement!  Yes, I know she 
doesn’t look old enough – the years have been very kind!  However, Mrs Drinkwater will still 
be in school taking small groups for two days a week, until Christmas but will not have a full 
class. 
 
Mrs Drinkwater has been at Windmill Hill since September 2003 and has seen many changes 
throughout the school.  She has been a very important member of our team and will be 
greatly missed by everyone. 
 

Year 4 Class 
In September Year 4 will have a new teacher.  Her name is Miss Jones.  All of the children 
have met Miss Jones already and she is very excited to join our school and become a part of 
the Windmill Hill Community. If you see her around school, please say hello and make her 
feel welcome. 
 

KS2 Musical Showcase 
Monday 8th and Tuesday 9th July at 1.30pm 

There are only tickets available for Tuesday. 
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After School Clubs 
All after school clubs will finish week ending 19th July.  We will notify you in September of all 
new clubs. 

 
Swimming 

Next Thursday 11th July, will be the last swimming session for Year 3. 
 

Year 6 Residential Trip to Pettypool 
Year 6 is off on their annual residential trip to Pettypool Activity Centre in Northwich next 
week.  We hope the weather is kind to them and that they have a wonderful time, making 
lasting memories. 
 

Sports Day 
Sports Day is on Thursday 18th July commencing at 1.00pm on the school field.  
Please make sure your child has the correct PE kit for the day – white t-shirt, 
black shorts and pumps or trainers.  No football kits allowed. 

 
Please apply a high factor suncream to your child before they come to school and 
send them in with their sun hat and wearing their PE kit. 
 
Parents are welcome to come and support the children.   
 
 
 
Thank you for all your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
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